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Evans High School 
Works notification | 23 October 2023 

NSW Department of Education – School Infrastructure 

Dear staff, parents/carers and neighbours, 

As part of ongoing maintenance works, we are replacing sections of the perimeter fence around 
Evans High School. 

Fences bordering neighbours on Aliberti Drive and the 162 Walter Road complex will be replaced 
(see image). 

Works to replace the fencing will take place during school hours from 3 November 2023 to  
15 December 2023. The construction area will be out of bounds while works take place and there 
will be no interruption to students or staff during this time.  

The health, safety and wellbeing of the school and local community is School Infrastructure NSW’s 
highest priority. This new fencing is being installed to increase safety and security for students, 
staff and visitors. 

Construction is unlikely to impact neighbouring streets.  

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding.  

If you have any questions or concerns about this work, please contact School Infrastructure NSW 
during business hours on 1300 482 651. 
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